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Schedule Change for City of Dexter Trash Pickup

Dexter, Missouri – Trash pickup for the city of Dexter will change this week due
to the Christmas holiday.

Trash that is normally picked up on Monday and Tuesday will both be picked up
on Monday, December 22nd.

Wednesday and Thursday trash pickup will be picked up on Tuesday, December
23rd.

For New Year’s week, Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday trash schedule will
follow the usual schedule; however on Thursday there will be no trash pickup, but
they will get it on Friday.

There will be no bulk or yard waste pickup on Friday of this week or next week
due to Christmas and New Years!
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